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Capitol University

College of Maritime Education

Maritime Education Melodic Circle

March 14, 2011
For:
CAPT.  EMILIANO E. DURAN


Superintendent, CME

Thru:
MRS. JOSELYN MARIA CARMELITA Y. ECHEVERIA


Administrative Asst. to the Superintendent

Sir:

Peace in Christ!

In connection with the Shoulder Board Ceremony, the Maritime Education Melodic Circle (MEMC) will serve as the choir on the Holy Eucharistic Celebration on the 25th of March 2011 at San Antonio Parish Church, Nazareth, Cagayan de Oro City.
The MEMC will conduct a series of practices from March 14-18 at the Campus Ministry Office, 1900H-2100H. So as to assure full participation of the MEMC members, we are humbly asking for your permission to allow us to impose a 30 Hour-Constructive Labor per absent for those who will fail to attend the practices..

We are hoping for your favorable response.

Thank you and God Bless!

Respectfully yours,

CDTTE. AUX. CAPT. KISSARNE N. JANOYOG

President, MEMC

Noted by:

DR. ROMEO B. MIÑOZA

Adviser, MEMC









